
Our wonderful PTFA (Parent Teacher and
Friends Association) raised £101.41 at their bake
sale!
The PTFA held a successful coffee morning for
Mental Health week. 
Parents joined the senior leadership team to
share their views on ways to improve our office
area and parent room. 
We had a great turnout of parents who
attended our ‘Come Dine with Me’ events. 
Many parents/carers attended our workshops
this half tern, including KS2 Maths workshop and
Homework workshop. 
We had an amazing turnout of parents to our
whole school Art Exhibition.
Many parents took part in and attended our
annual Science Fair
We had a successful EYFS Parent consultation
evening. 
So many amazing parents volunteered for our
trips! Without you, they wouldn’t be possible!

As you already know, we have embarked on a journey to work towards achieving a National
Award called the ‘Leading Parent Partnership Award’ (LPPA), which we hope to achieve later

on next year. Here is an update of our progress towards the award. 

SOME OF THE THINGS WE HAVE
ACHIEVED THIS TERM INCLUDE:

Parent suggestions for office area:

“It would be nice to have some plants, a
tv with information and children’s work
on display in the main office area.”
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VOLUNTEERS 

YOU SAID...

WE DID...

We have painted the office area and have
started to order some plants too. Staff
loved the idea of displaying children’s
work in the office area, so we will begin 
to organise this for after Easter. We will
look to fundraise for a tv with information
in the near future too. Thank you so much
for your suggestions! They really do help!

As always, we welcome your views, opinions and suggestions. Please
speak to Ms Archer or any member of staff to share your thoughts.

We will be placing a ‘Suggestion Box’ in the main office too!

1.

2.

3.
The PTFA needs your support! 

Would you like to volunteer to help plan
and organise our summer fair? If so,

please speak to a member of our PTFA or
staff. 



4.
We received some great feedback from our ‘Come Dine With Me Event’! One parent said: ‘Wow! I
never realised how nice the food was here!’ Another parent said, ‘This was such a lovely
experience!’ Thank you for everyone who attended! We hope to invite you to lunch again in the
future

OUR ‘COME DINE WITH ME’EVENT!

5. LOOK OUT FOR FUTURE WORKSHOPS FOR
PARENTS/ CARERS

Thank you for joining all of our events and
workshops this half term! 


